
Patricia Boevers was born on March 25th, 1938 to parents Reinhart and Lauretta 
Wittenburg Boevers on their family farm. Patty has 2 sisters, Inez Christensen who now 
resides in California and Renae Bockholt who currently lives in Waverly. Three brothers, 
James, Dan, and Dean have passed away.

Due to Patty’s severe Down syndrome, she lived in various facilities and group homes 
since she was 5 years old. She spent her childhood and young adult life at the Woodward 

State Hospital and then later, was able to move 
closer to family and lived at the Harmony House 
in Waterloo, Larrabee Center in Waverly, and then 
the Crestwood House in Waverly.  After moving to 
Crestwood House, Patty was able to spend her days 
at North Star Community Services in Waverly. 

Through using these services, Patty’s quality of 
life improved greatly and she enjoyed the smaller 
facilities and being closer to home. North Star 

provided Patty with a safe and loving place to spend her days and offered her the extra 
attention and care that she needed. Patty moved into the Dumont Wellness Center in 
April of 2006. Shortly after the move, on August 19, 2006, Patty passed away. 

Patty’s sister, Renae attributes North Star with enabling Patty to live life to the best of 
her abilities. North Star provided activities that she enjoyed and gave her a lot to look 
forward to. Renae started a fund with the Bremer County Community Foundation in 
memory of her sister that will provide continued support for the projects of North Star 
Community Services in Waverly.  North Star provides wonderful care and services for 
people who need it, and with the help of this fund, they will be able to do so for years to 
come. 
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A FUND OF THE 

ONLINE GIFTS CAN BE MADE TO THE PATRICIA BOEVERS MEMORIAL FUND AT CFNEIA.ORG. FOR MORE 
INFORMATION ON THIS FUND, CONTACT THE COMMUNITY FOUNDATION OF NORTHEAST IOWA AT 319-287-9106.

Through using these 
services, Patty’s quality 
of life improved greatly 
and she enjoyed the 
smaller facilities and 
being closer to home.


